From: McQuillan, Jim (MMA)

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: OBJECTION to 2023 Residential Mill and Overlay, Cretin Bayard Phase 1 and 2
Date: Saturday, July 22, 2023 10:50:05 AM

| am the property owner at 519 Mount Curve Blvd., St. Paul, MN 55116. | strongly object to an
assessment for basic services that all Municipalities owe their constituents. | find it unconscionable
that you have asked us to pay additional amounts for a core service and responsibility of the City
government. We already experience significant tax rates and have seen a steady stream of increases
far in excess of the general cost of living.

If you were a private business you would rightfully be charged wit unethical behavior and price
gouging. Milling and Overlay are by any measure a General service. The maintenance is our right as
tax paying citizens and adds nothing to the value of our property — it merely restore the value to its
rightful equilibrium.

| object in the strongest terms possible. Jim

James R. McQuillan
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